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The seminar titled "Ragging: A Menace to be Curbed" was organised by the anti ragging 

committee at 11:00 am in the seminar room of Janki Devi Memorial College. The event was 

graced by Prof. Rajni Abbi, the Proctor of Delhi University, who served as the chief guest and 

keynote speaker. Prof. Swati Pal, the Principal of the college, felicitated Prof. Rajni Abbi, 

while Prof. Chanchal Chopra, the Nodal Officer of the Anti-Ragging Committee, felicitated 

Principal Prof. Pal. 

Following the felicitation ceremony, Prof. Swati Pal addressed the audience, emphasising the 

importance of eradicating ragging from educational institutions. Professor Chanchal Chopra 

then offered her valuable insights on the subject matter. 

A poignant short film was presented, reinforcing the urgency of addressing this issue.  

Thereafter Prof. Rajni Abbi addressed the students  and shared effective measures to combat 

ragging and create a safe learning environment for all students.  

The event concluded with Prof. Chanchal Chopra extending the vote of thanks to all 

attendees for their participation and engagement. As a mark of respect, everyone rose for the 

national anthem. 

The seminar proved to be an insightful initiative, fostering awareness and collective action 

against the menace of ragging. 

 



 

 

 

 


